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Email Authentication 

Resources & Supports 

A New Aurora webpage will provide students with information about the changes, 

including navigational tips and FAQs. 
 

Any issues using the New Aurora system should be directed to the Registrar’s Office.  

Questions? Visit us Here! 

Both students and staff will log in to the New Aurora launch page using their UM 

email address and associated password. PIN codes will no longer be used. 

Any issues with login or password resets should be directed to the IST Service Desk.  

 

It’s time! New Aurora Launches March 11th 

On March 11, 2024, students will begin using the New Aurora launch page to access a 

combination of new functionality and existing Aurora tools. 

Communication to students about this change is ongoing through several channels, 

including UM Today stories, social media, and direct email. 
 

All employees who use Aurora will also experience changes on March 11th. 

The current Aurora URL will direct staff to the New Aurora Launch page, from which 

they will be directed to access the existing Aurora Classic system. Most changes for 

staff will be introduced during the second phase of the project, over the coming year. 

https://www.umanitoba.ca/registrar/newaurora
https://umanitoba.ca/registrar#:~:text=a%20third%20party.-,Connect%20with%20us,-Contact%20the%20Registrar%27s
https://umanitoba.sharepoint.com/:u:/r/sites/um-intranet-aurora-modernization-project/SitePages/aurora-modernization-project.aspx?csf=1&web=1&e=gA8Qzi

